Dear Sir Madam,

I am dismayed at the slow progress Australia is making in human rights for homosexuals. In particular I would like to compare our progress in same sex marriage to that of Canada, England, Spain etc. It seems we have decided that Australians are not worthy of similar rights granted in other liberal democracies around the world whilst fighting wars for the rights of others' freedoms. It is certainly time that we moved forward in this area and I will ensure that my voice is heard at the ballot along with the many other friends, colleagues and family. 
 

"Nothing is more powerful than an idea whose time has come."
 

Yours truly
Mr C Loucopoulos
